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12 September 2019

Jeanaven Hotere
fyi-request-11132-e5765414@requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Jeanaven -
Thank you for your correspondence, received on 3 September 2019, for

“any information related to safety assessments that have been carried out on the
following single lane bridges since construction and any weight restriction limits that
may have been applied to these single lane bridges

Located in Otaua,Far North District, Hokianga.
Renwick side rd Bridge N38 and Otaua Road (2107) N28”

Under Section 14 ofrthe OIA, this request is being transferred to the Far North District
Council for response, as the information requested is more closely aligned with the functions
of the Far North District Council.

You will hear further from the Far North District Council in relation to your request.

Yours sincerely

o

Lisa MacKenzie
Official Correspondence Advisor
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